
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parents Evening will be held during the week commencing February 1st. 

We are not able to offer face-to-face consultations during National Lockdown so will be 

offering a telephone consultation. 

Your teachers and teaching assistants have been incredible in their endeavours to keep in 

regular contact with you to support our remote learning provision either on the phone or 

through class Dojo. 

This call is different as it will be an arranged consultation to specifically discuss the following 

 Your child’s progress since September 

 Your child’s expected attainment outcomes for the end of the year 

 Areas to target to enable them to make at least the expected progress and 

attainment for their age group despite school closures 

Mrs. Pye will also be arranging consultations with children on the Special Needs register. 

Parents evening invites normally go out by letter but in the current circumstances, we will 

be inviting you via Class Dojo. There are a tiny minority of parents not on class Dojo who will 

be invited by text or email. 

Please look out for your appointment time and pop it in your diary. 

Arrangements 

EYFS calls Monday 1st February 3.30pm – 6pm 

Y1/Y2 calls Tuesday 2nd  February 3.30pm – 6pm 

Y3/Y4 calls Wednesday 3rd  February 3.30pm – 6pm 

Y5/Y6 calls Thursday 4th  February 3.30pm – 6pm  

 

Your class teacher will invite you via your class Dojo page. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      

 

 


